
We were very proud of so may of our pupils taking part in the
Shrewsbury Half Marathon event last Saturday. 30 pupils proudly
represented our school, running alongside over 1000 other children.
The children have been working hard to train and had started
building up their mile total in advance of the event.
Thank you and congratulations to the pupils for representing St
Lucia's at this local event. It is wonderful to share news of your
fantastic efforts with our school community! We were pleased to
present all of the pupils with a certificate in our Celebration Worship
Assembly.

HALF MARATHON SUCCESS!

FREE ceramics workshop for families, at the Hall, on Bank Holiday Monday 1st May. 
Families and local residents of all ages are welcome to go along to produce clay artifacts that
will help to create a Ceramic Trail between Upton Magna and Berwick Wharf and Uffington to
celebrate the Hidden Waterways.
Sessions are as follows:
10.30 am - 12.30 and 2.00pm -4.00pm
For more information and to book email ceramictrail@gmail.com

CERAMICS WORKSHOP

We are very much looking forward to our upcoming 
Coronation Picnic on Friday 5th May 2023. 

We are pleased to invite Parents and Carers for a picnic and
themed afternoon activities, hosted by our 'Friends of St Lucia's'.
Red, white and blue dress encouraged - feel free to be creative!

If you have not already done so, please do return your reply slip
to the office to confirm attendance. 

Refreshments will be available for a small contribution and there
will be a small 'pocket money stall'. Donations of cakes would be
much appreciated. 

CORONATION PICNIC
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A really big thank you to our Eco-
Committee and other volunteers who
have been working hard this week to
begin the tidying up the garden at the
front of school. It is fantastic to see
our pupils taking pride in, and caring
for, our school environment! 
Pupils from all classes have begun
planting, or are preparing, to plant
our raised beds on the field.

ECO-COMMITTEE

We would encourage all families to check if you meet the criteria for the Pupil Premium
funding. Pupils eligible will receive free school meals throughout their time in school.
Additional funding will also be allocated to school; this will enable us to provide further
support and resources, as well as funding towards clubs and trips for children who are
eligible.

The government will continue to provide schools with additional funding to support or
enhance the learning of pupils who are currently, or have been, entitled to free school meals
within the last six years. It's essential that parents/carers apply for free school meals even if
the pupil doesn't wish to receive a free school meal.

PLEASE USE THIS LINK TO COMPLETE THE FORM AND CHECK ELIGIBLITY 

PUPIL PREMIUM FUNDING

We are at an exciting point in the school's development journey here at St. Lucia's. We would love
to invite parents/carers to an informal headteacher presentation to share updates of the changes
implemented, and some of the future developments planned. This will also be a fantastic
opportunity for us to gather your feedback and understand your hopes and aspirations for the
school moving forwards.

PARENT/CARER PRESENTATION
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There are two presentations, which will have the same content, to enable as
many parents/carers as possible to join us.

You are invited to join us either:
Thursday 4th May at 2.15pm OR Tuesday 9th May at 6pm. 

https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/
https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/
https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/
https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/


Family Communion Service
We are pleased to be hosting the Parish Family Communion Service at St

Lucia's Primary School, on Sunday 14th May. 
Families are all invited to join us for a service lead by Rev. Olivia. 

9.30am start. 
Breakfast provided! We would love you to join us. 
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SCHOOL MONEY SYSTEM



We are very excited to have opportunity for Netball and Football coaching over the

next ten weeks. Pupils in Year 2-6 have received a letter with further details and a slip
to return to the school office. 




SPORTS COACHING

Thank you for your patience as we have begun to transfer across to our cashless system.
You should have received a message with a link to log in.

You should now be able to make dinner payments and payments for our two new sports
coaching sessions via the School Money system.  



If you have any questions or queries as we get started, please do not hesitate to contact us

at school. 



We very much appreciate your support with using the new system. 



Join us for a

Royal Tea Party

10.30am onwards ~ Saturday 6th May
@ St Lucia's School 
An Event for the whole village community

All Welcome! 
Come along and watch the Coronation with us on a big screen!


PLUS... Activities for children, Afternoon Tea,
and prizes for the best dressed.

Tea, Coffee, Squash and Food provided,
but feel free to bring your own picnic and drinks.

No cost - come as you are!
All children to be

accompanied by

responsible adult. 

Please RSVP with St Lucia's

School or Rev Olivia


07494781216

revoliviahaines@outlook.com

Please see information regarding
some fantastic parenting workshops
- these are funded using the access

code on the poster. 

We are very much looking forward to
hosting our community Royal Tea Party!
Please do spread the word - an event for

the whole community! 

A HUGE thank you to our 
'Friends of St. Lucia's' who are working

tirelessly to support our school. 
Here is an insight into the recent

fundraising efforts and support for
school! 

We look forward to the upcoming
plans for Summer Term.
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